
Dear families,

We want to encourage students to enjoy reading this summer. Please 
help your child to participate in summer reading. Allow your child to 

choose books that interest them, so long as they are 
age-appropriate. You may read with your child if necessary; 

the goal is instill a love of reading.

Encourage your child to complete a book report for 3 of the books they 
read using the attached form. Students who turn in the 3 book reports 

to their reading teacher by the first day of school will receive a prize and 
extra credit.

Summer Reading

for students entering 1st and 2nd grade



1st Grade Book Report



2nd Grade Book Report


